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SUMMARY OF COMMENTS FROM JANUARY 30TH OPEN HOUSE 

Rank Comment 
Number of 

times comment 
was made 

1 Concerned about Noise 20 

2 Don’t want overpasses 18 

3 Likes closed tunnel concept 15 

4 Need a direct connection from 95 to Sawgrass 14 

5 
Synchronize the traffic signals 13 
Concerned about property values 

6 Likes depressed roadway 9 

7 Construction concerns 8 

8 

General Discontent 

7 SW 10th needs some kind of improvement 
Fix the I-95 Interchange first 
Widen SW 10th Street 

9 

Air quality concerns 
5 Dealing with traffic as part of your commute is 

to be expected, deal with it 
The MPO is trying to hide something 

10 

Don't want a tunnel 

4 
How will we pay for this? 
Need bike and pedestrian facilities 
Separate local traffic along SW 10th from 
expressway traffic 

 


